

NEWSLETTER

01449 766224 • admin@mendlsehamschool.org.uk • www.mendlesham.suffolks.ch.uk

22 October 2021

Dear parents and carers.

It was lovely to meet so many parents and carers, face-to-face, this week. Whilst we appreciate they weren't completely 'normal' parent consultations, it was wonderful to see so many parents in school. If you were unable to attend, please do contact your child's class teacher to arrange a time to discuss how your child has settled in this year.

We have completed our applications and voting and this afternoon we elected our new School Council, Road Safety Officers, Digital Leaders, Play Leaders and Eco Rangers. Watch this space over the coming weeks and months to see what a positive impact these children will be having on our school community.

Many thanks to the Friends of Mendlesham School Association for their organisation of today's 'Break a Rule' day. Your donations are greatly appreciated. In addition, if you are looking for a Halloween activity, during half term, then please support the village's Halloween Trail next week.

I hope you all have a relaxing half term break and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 1st November.

Kind regards, Joseph Santy

Term Dates 2021-2022 Autumn Term Monday 6 September

Thursday 16 December
Half term week 25
October
Spring Term

Wednesday 5 January Friday 8 April Half term week 21

> February Summer Term

Monday 25 April Thursday 21 July

Half term week 30 May PD Day

2 & 3 September
4 January
28 February
22 July

Bank Holiday Monday 2 May

Break-a-Rule Day











Diary Dates

25-29 October - Half term

11 November – Remembrance (details to follow)

17 November - Flu Vaccinations

19 November - Children In Need Day

22 November - STEM week

24 November – Open morning for new entrants September 2022

6 December – Christmas Performance PM (details to follow)

7 December – Christmas Performance Evening (details to follow)

15 December 9.30am Carol service at St Mary's Church

16 December - Last day of term

COVID Update

Please pay close attention to today's letter from Mrs Sait. It contains important information regarding the guidance which will be implemented from the 1st November for an initial 2 week period.

Books For Schools

We have registered with the East Anglian Daily Times for Books for Schools. Vouchers will be in the newspapers from Saturday 16 October 2021.

Please post your vouchers in the school post box.